Notified of Drill 0935 am,  Employees were warned of a person planning to gain unauthorized access to the MV Katama. This trip was a hazardous cargo trip.  Passengers are not allowed passage on hazardous cargo trips. The following actions were taken. Normal checks were completed. Trucks were checked for unauthorized passengers in both the passenger compartments and the cargo areas.  After inspection, the cargo areas were sealed with plastic truck seals. Stickers were dated and affixed to the outside of the trucks’ driver-side mirror to indicate to boat crewmembers that screening had been accomplished.  The underside of each truck was examined with a mirror.
The waterside of the dock and ramp area was monitored.

Contract workers on the premises were checked for the contractor’s company ID and the information on that ID was crosschecked against the worker’s driver’s license. 

The Mass State Police and the Tisbury Police were also on scene.

Drill was terminated at 0955 am.
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